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Ysgol Gynradd Gatholig St Anthony 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School 

Newyddlen Tymor y Hydref – Hydref 16 

Autumn Term Newsletter – October 16th 2020 
samail@hwbcymru.net 

NEW Website address: - www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk 

 
GAIR YR WYTHNOS/PHRASE OF THE WEEK: - 

Sut mae’r tywydd heddiw? /What is the weather like today? 

(Pronounced - sit my’r te-with hethyou) 

Mae hi’n braf. – It is fine. 

(Pronounced – My heen brav.) 

 

SECONDARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS 20/21 - As you may be aware applications for 

Secondary schools are now open.  

St. Richard Gwyn in Flint is our feeder school and have provided us with 

some prospectuses. Our Year 6 pupils were given one to bring home with 

them earlier in the week. There are some spares in the office should any year 4/5 

parents like to take a look.  Alternatively, SRG have put together a number of 

virtual experiences which can be viewed on their Twitter, Facebook pages and 

their website; https://www.strichardgwynflint.co.uk  

Please feel free to click the link and take a look, St. Richard Gwyn is a lovely school 

as you will see from the videos. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA AWARENESS – Please could parents be vigilant when children are using 

social media especially for the older children.  

Please follow the link for some useful information/advice for parents regarding 

social media awareness. 

 https://youngminds.org.uk/find-help/for-parents/parents-guide-to-support-a-

z/parents-guide-to-support-social-media-and-the-internet/ 

 

WELLBEING WEEK – Next week in school each class will be working on health and 

wellbeing. There will be a range of topics and interesting activities in each class 

coving personal and social education.  

 

GENTLE REMINDER – Can parents please phone, email or tell a member of staff at 

the gate in the mornings, if someone else will be collecting your child. We would 

prefer that pupils are collected by an adult, however, if you intend to send an older 

sibling it is important that school has consent to let them go. 
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LAST DAY OF TERM – Next Friday, 23rd October we are having an own clothes day. 

We are asking for donations of £1.00 or whatever you can manage. The donations 

collected will be used for buying plants and bulbs to be used around the school.  

Any donations of which would also be gratefully received. 

**Thank you to all those parents who have donated plants and bulbs so far. ** 

 

PARENTS EVENING – Next week you will receive information about parents evening 

which will take place after half term. We intend to do this through phone calls. 

School will inform you of the date and time for each class.  

 

SEESAW – All pupils will receive a letter today regarding the Seesaw app/website. 

Please could parents sign and return the consent form. When parental consent is 

received in school, a pack containing log in details will be sent home.  

 

 PLEASE ENSURE THAT ALL CHEQUES FOR DINNERS ARE MADE PAYABLE TO   

FLINTSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL.  

Pupil meals £2.25 per meal (£11.25 per week.) ** 

If you think you are entitled to free school meals then please contact the office so you 

can fill out the relevant forms. 

If you do not complete these forms then you will receive a lunch bill*** 

 

  

 

**New**Kitchen Menu Week 1 – Week Commencing 19th October. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Breakfast wrap, 

hash brown and 

baked beans 

Mac n 

cheese with 

garlic bread. 

Roast 

Dinner 

Chicken Curry 

and rice or 

Sausage, 

cheese + bean 

slice 

Chicken 

Nuggets and 

chips. 

Picnic bags available daily. 

A choice of Cheese, tuna, ham, chicken Mayo sandwiches. 

Jacket Potato available daily with a choice of fillings. Tuna mayo, 

cheese or beans. 

Gingerbread 

biscuit 

Fruit 

Yoghurt 

Strawberry 

Jelly 

Cherry Flapjack Cookie 

All the above options are also served with water  

and a piece of fresh fruit. 
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‘Learning and Growing Together with Jesus.’ 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School, High Street Saltney CH4 8SG 

Applications for our Nursery and Reception for 

September 2021 is now open. 

 

Apply for September via email: samail@hwbmail.net For further information please 

ring school on 01244 680480. Website http://www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk/ 

 

RE Inspection Report 2019 

“The behaviour and attitude of the pupils are good, and pupils engage well in their learning.” 

Estyn Report 2019 

“The school has a strong caring and inclusive ethos. This has a very positive effect on pupils’ 

wellbeing and behaviour.”  “Children at St. Anthony’s are happy and enjoy coming to school. 

They are polite and well-mannered and show respect for adults and for one another, listening 

carefully to what their friends and teachers say and responding to their ideas considerately.” 

mailto:samail@hwbmail.net
http://www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk/

